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March 10-11, 2022 
INFORMATION ITEM 
Prior Learning Assessment Policy Revision 
 
THAT 

The Montana Board of Regents approves an updated Prior Learning Assessment Policy for the Montana 
University System.  

 
EXPLANATION 

In 2020 the Northwest Commission on College and Universities (NWCCU) removed the prior learning 
assessment cap from its policies. The attached policy revision aims to reflect and align these changes for 
the Montana University System.  

 
ATTACHMENTS 

Item 1 – Edited version of the Prior Learning Assessment Policy, 301.19 
Item 2 – Clean copy of updated version of Policy 301.19 

 
 
 


